
November 16, 2015 

Planning and Growth Management Committee 

Committee Room 1, City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

Toronto ON  M5H 2N2 

Dear Chair and Members, 

Re: PG8.8 - Chapter 694 - Area-Specific Amendment Applications Concerning Electronic Signs  

I have been advised that the agent for 750 Spadina Avenue will be making a deputation requesting that 

Recommendation 3 be deferred to allow time for a meeting with me to discuss their application. 

While I cannot support this third-party sign application, I have agreed to meet with the applicants as a 

courtesy, should the Committee choose to grant the deferral. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Cressy  

City Councillor 

Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina 
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